
        

 

 
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
Timm Borden, Director  

 

 CITY HALL 
 10300 TORRE AVENUE ~ CUPERTINO, CA 95014-3266 
 (408) 777-3354 ~ FAX (408) 777-3333 

 

April 27, 2016 

 

Mr. Joe Vella          

Contract Street Sweeping Services, Inc. 

760 E. Capital Avenue 

Milpitas, CA 95035-6812 

Subject:  2011 Contractual Street Sweeping Services Contract - Five Year Extension  

 

Dear Mr. Vella 

 

In 2011 the City of Cupertino solicited competitive bidding for contractors to provide 

street sweeping services throughout the City. Four bids were received and Contract 

Street Sweeping was considered to be the lowest responsive bidder. At the City Council 

meeting of June 7, 2011, the contract was authorized for award and Contract Street 

Sweeping began providing service to the City on July 1, 2011. The term of this 

agreement was five years with the option to extend for an additional five years. 

 

Due to the good performance of Contract Street Sweeping in providing street sweeping 

services to the City, the City desires to exercise the option to extend the agreement 

through June 2021. Please refer to paragraph 3.1 Contract Time of the agreement. This 

extension will be subject to the same provisions as the original agreement, including an 

increase or decrease in compensation paid to Contract Street Sweeping.  

 

By signing and returning this original document, Contract Street Sweeping is agreeing 

to this five year extension per the original terms of the 2011 Contractual Street 

Sweeping Contract (Project No. 2011-02).  

 

Thank you for your service.     Contract Street Sweeping, Inc. 

         

__________________________ 

        Signature 
Timm Borden       __________________________  

Director of Public Works     Print Name / Title  

        __________________________ 

        Date 

 


